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ALLER AQUA CONTINUES TO SUPPORT THE AFRICAN CHAPTER OF 

THE WORLD AQUACULTURE SOCIETY  

 
WITH THE CONTINUED SUPPORT, ALLER AQUA SHOWS IT’S DEDICATION TO THE DEVELOPMENT OF THE 

AQUACULTURE SECTOR IN AFRICA.  

As founding gold sponsors of the African Chapter of the World Aquaculture Society (WASAC), we are happy to 

announce that we have renewed our sponsorship for another three years. 

“The aquaculture sector continues to grow in Africa, and there is still a great deal of unrealised potential. It is 

an exciting continent and we are proud to take part in driving the development here through the feeding 

solutions we deliver. We want to help develop the market through expanding aquaculture. We want to train 

farmers and share knowledge. Together with WASAC we can reach more farmers and be more visible on this 

continent. We have had great cooperation for the past three years, and we are therefore excited to sign as gold 

sponsors of the African Chapter for yet another three years. It also shows our dedication to the continent.” Ole 

Haubro, Sales Director, Africa explains. 

 

Aller Aqua has remained dedicated to the African market for many years and has two factories on the 

continent. One in Zambia and one in Egypt, host country of the first Aquaculture Africa (AFRAQ) conference re-

scheduled for March 2022.  

CEO of Aller Aqua Egypt, Hussien Mansour, states: “It has been a great pleasure that the first AFRAQ is hosted 

in Egypt, which has the largest aquaculture industry in Africa. We can see the benefits of supporting the African 

Chapter of WAS in terms of sharing knowledge and research in Africa. It benefits the entire value chain locally 

in Egypt, but also in all of Africa. We invite you to visit us at the upcoming AFRAQ in Alexandria in March to 

learn more about us, our feeding solutions and how we contribute to the development of the aquaculture sector 

across the Continent.” 

Aller Aqua has just finished three years as founding gold sponsors and will now continue the sponsorship until 

2024. 
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For further information please contact:  

  

Ole Haubro  

Sales Director Africa  
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FACTS ABOUT ALLER AQUA GROUP 
 
– Danish family-owned group with headquarters in Christiansfeld, Denmark 
– Produces fish feed for more than 70+ countries worldwide from factories in Denmark, Poland, 

Germany, Egypt, China, Zambia and Serbia 
– The company employs a total of 500+ people 
– Production capacity of 300,000+ tonnes 

– Total yearly turnover in the region of 185 mill. EUR 
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